
Dear Parents, 

Due to the restrictions and health concerns caused by 

the Cornonavirus pandemic this summer we offer you 

‘King’s Club by Post.’ 

We will post out a craft pack containing everything your 

child will need to make the activities linking to the King’s 

Club theme for each day of the week.  Colouring pencils, 

paper, glue etc.  The only thing you will need to find for 

the crafts is a pair of scissors! 

We will also email you suggestions for on-line video clips 

covering the Bible Stories for the week, song suggestions 

and craft instructions. 

We will send some ideas for outdoor activities linked to 

the theme for those who want something a bit more 

energetic. 

Activities and crafts are aimed at primary school aged 

children, with some complicated items and some easy 

ones on each day. 

We aim to get packs out to you by mid to late July. 

To register for a ‘King’s Club by Post’ pack please email the information requested below to Rachel 

Pinkney, Schools and Families Worker at richmondschoolsandfamilies@gmail.com 

 

Please send King’s Club by Post pack(s) to: 

Names of children:  ___________________________________________________  

  ___________________________________________________  

  ___________________________________________________  

 

(Each child will receive their own pack, but they will be posted as one parcel.) 

 

Parent’s Full Name:   ___________________________________________________  

Postal Address for pack:   ___________________________________________________  

  ___________________________________________________  

  ___________________________________________________  

Post Code:  ___________________________________________________  

Parent’s Email address for links:   ___________________________________________________  

 

Signed:   ___________________________________________________  


